CORRIGENDUM

Candidates may please refer to the notice regarding walk-in-interview for the post of
Executive Consultant in Interim Academy of Scientific and Innovative Research (AcSIR) on 9"
July 2011(Saturday). The word “Executive Assistants” appearing in paras 2 & 3 may be

replaced by the word “Executive Consultants”. Other contents of the Notice remain unchanged.



